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Dear Mr. Barnes

My husband and | attended the Feb. 11" meeting in Chester, Ca regarding the
thermal curtain at Lake Almanor. We were amazed how many well informed
people arrived to state their legitimate concerns over the inadequacies of the EIR
Report. ‘

We attended the meeting with the same concerns and found we had just as many
concerns with the alternatives presented by your water board. It was very
evident that the EIR report is obsolete and incomplete. We believe the entire
report should be put aside and a new accurate report be done or forgo the entire
process until it is much more clear as how the drought will affect the entire state
of California. Also we have had a number of earth quakes in and around the lake
that may affect the temperature and filling of the lake. It appears to us at this
time to be prudent in the handling of all water bodies no matter what the use is
dedicated to.

Our hope is that you will consider these concerns and act with wisdom.

Sincerely Dennis and Kathleen Gerbich





